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Spring Activities 
 

 WEM Night of Excellence is Wednesday May 26, beginning @ 6:30 pm 

 Baseball, Softball & Track regular seasons wrap up this week. Despite a two 

week later start our spring activities got to play full seasons! 

o Baseball Subsections begin next Monday May 31. (Yes - Memorial 

Day in Region 1A!) Dates & Locations TBD Friday 5/28. 

o Softball playoffs begin Tuesday June 1 Dates & Locations TBD Friday 

5/28. If all goes as planned the girls will play for a Gopher Conference 

Championship this Thursday at home! 

o Track – Conference Meet tomorrow night in Hayfield. Subsection 

meet in Janesville Thursday June 3. Sections Saturday June 12 at 

Mankato West HS. This year state will be at St. Michael Albertville 

HS June 17-19. 

 The Football schedule for Fall 2021 is nearly complete as the MSHSL re-

classified all teams again this year and redistricted Football teams. WEM will 

be Class AA in Football, Volleyball, Girls Basketball, Boys Basketball, 

Baseball for 2021-2023. The Bucs will compete in Class A in B & G Cross 

Country, Wrestling, Girls Softball  and B & G Track for 2021-2023. 

 Fall Activities are scheduled to begin August 16, 2021. 

 

 

Community Ed 
 

 Summer School Age Care program will begin Tuesday June 1 and currently 

we have 42 registered to attend. 

 Driver Education update: 

o The June classroom session will begin Thursday June 3 at 8:00 am in 

Morristown. Currently 22 enrolled  

o Behind the Wheel will also begin Thursday June 3. 34 student drivers 

currently scheduled for June and July. 

 Summer Youth Sb & Bb are currently getting started and geared up for a busy 

summer!  T-Ball currently has 50 kids registered and will get started early in 

June. Swimming lessons and Camp Little Bucs will get started in July.  

Basketball and Volleyball Camps will also get started in mid/ end of June and 

in July. 

 Other activities and offerings are also in the planning stages as we hopefully 

experience a more “normal” summer.  

 

 

 
 


